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36 Cities. A Million People. One Voice,
December 21, 2015

Councilmember Larry Phillips
King County Courthouse

516 Third Avenue, Suite 1200
Seattle, WA 98104

Dear Mr. Chair,

We have completed our nomination process to find interested, informed elected officials from the
four jurisdictions of the county to balance the cities and towns geographic representation on the King
County Flood Control District Advisory Committee (KCFCDAC). Sound Cities Association (SCA) is
pleased to endorse the following members and alternates for two-year terms, ending December 31,
2017.

Members:

Leanne Guier, Pacific, Iguier@ci.pacific.wa.us

Dawn Dofelmire, Algona, dawnd@algonawa.gov

Erika Morgan, Black Diamond, emorgan@ci.blackdiamond.wa.us
Byron Shutz, Redmond, bcshutz@redmond.gov

Alternates:

James McNeal, Bothell, james.mcneal@ci.bothell.wa.us
Jeff Wagner, Covington, jwagner@covingtonwa.gov
Will Ibershof, Duvall, will.ibershof@duvallwa.gov
Jennifer Sutton, Issaquah, jennifers@issaquahwa.gov

SCA believes the experience offered by these members will complement the goals of the King County
Flood Control District Advisory Committee. Your support of the SCA recommendations for
appointment is greatly appreciated. If you have any questions, please contact Deanna Dawson, SCA
Executive Director at 206-433-7170.

Sincerely,
Matt Larson

President, Sound Cities Association
Mayor, City of Snoqualmie

Cc: Reagan Dunn, Chair, King County Flood Control District Board of Supervisors
Dow Constantine, County Executive, King County
Brian Murray, River and Floodplain Management Section, King County
Grover Cleveland, Council Relations, King County



